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Request for extension of COP submission deadline

To whom it may concern.

Raiffeisen Zentralbank Osterreich AG (RZB Group) is a member of the UN Global Compact

since May 2010. The communication of our progress (COP) will be done within our Corporate

Responsibility Report, which will be published in June 2011. As our regular reporting

requirement is due on the 1 9th of May 2011, we kindly request you to extend the submission

deadline until the end of June 2011

Sincerely,

Mag. HinMA
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